
Kia ora koutou 

As we enter week 2 at Level 3 tomorrow we are hoping that this will only last a short time before we 
drop down to Level 2 
 
I would like to thank our parents for their awesome support of their children while they have been 

learning at home. I have seen on line or been told of some amazing things that parents have done 

with their children. It has been a long time with children at home and we don’t, for one minute, 

underestimate the time and effort that it takes to keep children motivated and learning. Thank you 

for your commitment. 

We are still waiting on a clear picture from the Government about what Level 2 in our schools will 
look like, and are hoping to hear more this coming week. As soon as this is announced I will inform 
our community as to what this will look like for our school.  
 

LET'S ALL FLY A KITE ON Friday 8 May 5.15pm - 5.30pm 

 

Teachers will share more information about this awesome activity with their students this week. 

The idea is to be able to dedicate the kite you make to the many people who have made a lasting 

mark on us and New Zealand at this time eg  essential workers, our doctors and nurses, our 

Government, those who became ill, those who lost their lives, our local businesses, someone in your 

whanau and those who are separated from their families because of Covid 19. 

 

Distance learning for our school will continue this week with all children learning from home again. A 

big thank you to all of our teachers for the many hours they have been spending on line supporting 

children with their learning. 

 

Please feel free to contact your child’s teacher on See Saw or email them if you need help or 

information with regard to his/her learning. 

 

Ngaa mihi nui 

Kevin Johnson 

Principal/Tumuaki 

 

 

 

 


